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James Backman

From: Burton,Steven <sburton@co.weber.ut.us>

Sent: Tuesday, August 9, 2022 10:29 AM

To: James Backman

Subject: Parking lot

James,  

 

Regarding the Mag n Bag parking lot submittal, this email acts as our pre meeting notes. You can upload this to the 

project on frontier. One thing I would like is a written narrative explaining the project, other than that the application 

looks complete to me. 

Thanks, 

 

Steve Burton 

Principal Planner 

Weber County Planning Division 

2380 Washington Blvd., Suite 240 

Ogden, Utah, 84401 

P: 801-399-8766 

 
 


